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Huntsville’s Pat Dubé,  
Greystone Construction
As the owner and President of Greystone Construction, I’m writing to you today first as a fellow 
business owner. There’s no doubt that while we face common challenges, we’re also equally blessed 
in our capacity as entrepreneurs and passionate community leaders. The perception of business as 
‘cold and distant’ simply doesn’t hold up under close scrutiny. We get to make a difference every 
day, and nowhere is that more true than here in Huntsville. 

Here is where business cares. Here in Huntsville, we do more than lead companies – here is where 
the tangible differences we make ripple through an entire community. 

I’m asking you personally to join me in making those ripples a wave of giving and support for 
outstanding local healthcare that serves an entire region. At a time when we’re needed more than 
ever, I’m asking you to join me in an annual commitment to our Huntsville Hospital of $5,000 per 
year for the next five years. 

It’s a program called Business Cares. In addition to leading Greystone, I’m also the Chair of this 
new Huntsville Hospital Foundation initiative and I have committed $5,000 per year for five 
years to the cause. Others have joined me with their $25,000 commitments; including MBRP Inc., 
and Drive Muskoka in addition to their other donations. They understand community-giving pays 
for the technology our professionals need; They know without doubt that our hospital is critical to 
a healthy community and central to the well-being of our employees and customers.

Now it’s your turn. Lets walk the talk of caring for the good of all as a united community of 
business leaders. Lets make it a sustainable journey – $5,000 of support every year, by every 
business between now and (2020). 

THE FIRST STEPS ARE VERY EASY TO TAKE. Contact any member of the Business Cares  
committee and we’ll get you started: Pat Dubé, John Crockett, Chantelle Armstrong, 
Jonathan Gee, Katherine Craine, Britta Gerwin.

Thank you for caring.


